

Kenya Methodist University

P. O. Box 267-60200.Meru. Kenya.Tel:064-3131 276, Mob: 0724-256 162, Email: academic.registrar@kemu.ac.ke Website: www.kemu.ac.ke

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS **INTERNAL MEMO**

To

ALL STUDENTS & STAFF

FROM

Registrar, Academic Affairs

REF

KeMU/RGAA/CSF/4/15

DATE

19th March, 2025

SUBJECT

UNIVERSITY PRAYER DAY RESCHEDULING

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

This is to notify you that the University Prayer Day for 1st Trimester 2025 that had been scheduled for Thursday, 20th March 2025 has rescheduled to Thursday 27th March 2025.

All other details remain the same.

Kind Regards

Registrar, Academic Affairs

cc: Vice Chancellor

DVC (ASA)

DVC (APF)

Principal, Nairobi Campus

University Chaplain

Director, TVET Institute

Director, Mombasa Campus

Deans

Student Leaders